
CUPE Alberta represents public sector employees from many different sectors facing a 
wide variety of issues and concerns. By establishing occupational committees 
representing municipal, education, health care and continuing care employees, CUPE 
Alberta provides the opportunity for members to gather, share ideas, discuss bargaining 
issues, and build strategies for action on the issues that matter most to each 
occupational group. 

CUPE Alberta is committed to union education and provides many opportunities for 
CUPE members to take part in focused, union centered education through the 
Weeklong School as well as CUPE Alberta’s Solidarity Days. CUPE Alberta also 
provides many courses for members at the local union level. 

CUPE Alberta works with unions, the Alberta Federation of Labour and community 
groups to protect public services and the people who provide them. By working 
together, CUPE Alberta presents a strong and united front to both the provincial 
government and our employers on the issues faced by CUPE members on the job. 

While all the legal advice provided to CUPE Alberta strongly indicates that the Division’s 
work is a core activity, CUPE Locals in Alberta, out of an abundance of caution, have 
amended the Division Constitution to make per capita payments voluntary after  
August 1, 2022. This constitutional amendment will ensure that our Locals are not found 
to be in contravention of the financial sections of Bill 32. 

The current government is using Bill 32 to divide the labour movement and make us 
weaker. We think that it is extremely important to continue to support and to be a part of 
this work on behalf of our members and CUPE members throughout the province. 

We move that Local  remain affiliated with/ affiliate to CUPE Alberta. 

[and/or] 

We move that Local  pay voluntary affiliation fees to the amount of . 
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